From: dseator3@gmail.com

Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 6:07 PM

To: Chad Centola

Subject: Public Hearing for Side Yard Recycling by Cascade Disposal in Sunriver

[You don't often get email from dseator3@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification.]

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Chad,

| am a Sunriver homeowner that is opposed to any mandatory side yard recycling for Sunriver. | currently use the
Cascade Disposal/ County/SROA Recycling Center for my recycling needs. | recycle approximately one time per month.
This plus weekly garbage pickup perfectly meets my needs.

I don’t think it is appropriate to force people to spend an additional $14 per month for a service they don’t need or
want. What research has been done to determine the demand for service this service? In a recent vote of Sunriver
owners they supported the construction of a new recycling center. The vote did not meet the required 60% threshold
required.

It makes more sense to have a Subscription Service so owners can choose the service(s) they want and need. This
decision should not be based o Cascade Disposals needs.

Thank you for your consideration.
Doug Seator
30 Oregon Loop

Sunriver

Sent from my iPhone



